Have Questions Regarding the E-filing Process?

The Florida Ethics Institute and the FPPTA are here to help!

On Friday, May 9th at 2:00 p.m. (EST) the FPPTA invites you to join us at a virtual training
program for FPPTA members, providing the informational tools you need to easily and
accurately complete and e-file your Form 1in 2025 and beyond!

Register Now




